Jones, William V

From: Leake, J Denise [leakejd@chevrontexaco.com]
Sent: Monday, June 17, 2002 6:38 AM

To: ‘Jones, William V'

Cc: Coggan, Kent (KentCoggan); 'dmull@state.nm.us'
Subject: RE: Address for NMOCD

Good morning, Will,

Did you get a chance to fax the information on this well to me? Donna Mull,
at the NMOCD in Hobbs has not received the approval as of this morning.
Thanks,

Denise

Fax # 915-687-7221

————— Original Message-----

From: Jones, William V [mailto:WVJones@state.nm.us]
Sent: Thursday, June 06, 2002 5:09 PM

To: 'leakejd@chevrontexaco.com'

Subject: Address for NMOCD

Hello Denise:

Would you please reply to this email with your latest business contact info:
i.e. the new Chevron address, phone, etc. When you reply, I will approve
and mail back your NM EA State No. 1 DHC application.

Hope everything is going fine for you and the other exTexs?
Many Regards,

William V Jones PE
505-476-3448
wvjones@state.nm.us
NMOCD

1220 South St Francis Dr.
Santa Fe, NM 87505



